From: SEBOLD-THOMAS, Deborah [mailto: Seboldthomas D@who.int]

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 5:39 PM

Subject: International Professional Vacancies at the World Health Organization

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like to share with you the list of vacancies published during the last week on the website of the World Health Organization. The aim is to increase the diversity of our internationally recruited staff in addition to giving your nationals information about vacant positions at WHO.

We would very much appreciate if you could disseminate this list widely within your national networks. WHO is committed to improving its gender balance, particularly in positions at the senior levels of the Organization, and we would therefore appreciate any support from you in targeting qualified female candidates.

Region	Requisition Title	Location
AFRO	Administrateur Inventaire	Congo-Brazzaville
AFRO	Technical Officer (Global Surge)	Congo-Brazzaville
AFRO	Director	Congo-Brazzaville
EMRO	Logistician	Libya
EURO	Translator (German) 75% position	Denmark-Copenhagen
HQ	Finance Officer	Switzerland-Geneva
HQ	Business Analyst	Switzerland-Geneva
HQ	Technical Officer	Switzerland-Geneva
HQ	Technical Officer	Switzerland-Geneva
HQ	Scientist	Switzerland-Geneva
HQ	Technical Officer	Switzerland-Geneva
LYONS	Scientist (Epigenetics)	France-Lyons
PAHO	Specialist, Malaria Surveillance	United States-Washington, D.
PAHO	Advisor, Health Systems and Services	Guatemala
SEARO	Technical Officer	Korea, Democratic People's R of-Pyong Yang
WPRO	Technical Officer (Substance Abuse)	Philippines-Manila

Should you have any queries or comments on our vacancy mailing list, please contact our focal point Ms Cornelia Griss (e-mail: grissc@who.int).

With our thanks,

The Human Resources Management Department World Health Organization